
                               TREE GIVEAWAY PROGRAM     

                                  WE STILL HAVE TREES! 

               TUESDAY, March 28, 2023 from 9:00 a.m.-to-6:00 p.m.! 

City of Cochran residents visit the City Public Works Department next Tuesday, 

March 28, 2023, to pick up a free tree to plant in your yard! City residents come by 

Public Works between the hours of 9:00 a.m. and 6:00 p.m. next Tuesday to pick up 

a free tree.  

The Public Works Department is located at 128 N. Seventh Street at the corner of Seventh & Ash 

Streets. Please enter the facility from Ash Street. 

Cochran residents are encouraged to go pick-up a free tree to plant in their yards! There will be one 

(1) tree per Cochran residence. Residents will need to show their I.D. and proof of address to pick-

up a free tree. Residents must also agree to plant their tree at their residence. Information on 

planting, watering and maintenance of your new tree will be provided. 

Residents will have a choice among the following tree species: 

Bald Cypress 

Willow Oak 

Princeton Elm 

Little Gem Magnolia 

Yoshino Cherry 

Natchez Crepe Myrtle 

This program is part of the Georgia Forestry Commission’s RELEAF project that provides funds to 

Georgia communities that are in need improving their community tree canopy. Because Cochran 

was hard hit by the tornado last April 2022, the Ga. Forestry Commission provided a RELEAF grant 

to the City to help pay for the Tree Giveaway Program. 

Come pick-out your free tree at the Cochran Public Works Department on Tuesday, March 28, 

2023! A City crew member will be available to help load your tree into your vehicle. City residents 

can come get a tree while supplies last! Quantities are limited. 

For more information, please call Cochran City Hall at (478) 934-6346, or (478) 230-6453, or e-

mail at info@cityofcochran.com. PLEASE EMAIL US OR TEXT PICTURES OF YOUR 

PLANTED TREE TO THE EMAIL OR CELL NUMBER LISTED. 
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